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Comments: Dear Friends Of  the Forests,

 

It is my feeling that we need to save the Old Growth trees and try to build on the value they add to the quality of

life on our planet.

Please do not allow logging of these old giants and their mature counterparts who will stand in their place when

their time comes. 

Please keep increasing buffers around our waters. 

Do not allow clear cutting, especially on steep slopes.

 

Let future generations feel the beauty and worth of this living jewel.

Thank you,

Carolee


